
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 4 - Summer Term - 11.05.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
A shorter week in school but busy as always. Year 1 and 2 have had another letter from Bob, the Man on the 
Moon, this week! The children looked carefully at his story to see what instructions they needed to write and 
what equipment he would need to be able to look after the moon. 
They have also created fabulous objects for their moon shop, signs for the tourists and amazing  
representations of the solar system. The children were also very excited to see that some of the seeds they 
planted last week are beginning to sprout. 
Year 3 and 4 have thoroughly enjoyed reading the story, ‘The Lost happy endings’ and have created  
character profiles and blurbs for the book. They have also enjoyed their maths lessons this week, learning 
about area and perimeter. 
Our Year 5 pupils have been to a dodge ball event this week at Brierton Sports Centre, congratulations to 
them on their excellent teamwork and sportsmanship. Our APP children have also been out to High  
Tunstall this afternoon for a lesson in trampolining. 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our Year 6 pupils good luck in their SAT’s exams  
beginning next week. You have all worked tremendously hard this year and we are all so proud of your 
effort. 
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. J. Heaton 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Monday 14th - Friday 25th May - KS1 SATS. 
Monday 14th - Thursday 17th May - KS2 SATS. 
Friday 18th May - We will be celebrating the Royal wedding in school with a 
tea party at lunch time and lots of other activities. Please remember to come 
in non uniform on this day. 
Tuesday 22nd May - Skipping Final - Year 3/4 will be going to Brierton Sports 
Centre to compete in the Skipping Final. 
Wednesday 23rd May - Year 3/4 Maypole Dance. 
Tuesday 5th June - Year 1/2 Trip to Salthome. More details to follow. 
Wednesday 6th June - Year 5/6 Athletics at High Tunstall - A letter will be 
sent home if your child is taking part. 
Wednesday 13th June - Y6 Leavers Service in Durham Cathedral. More  
details will be sent home shortly.  
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 

Super Star 
Early Years - Josh Jobson 
Year 1/2 - Matilda Blyth 
Year 3/4 - Olivia Clark 

Year 5/6 - Matilda Tiplady &  
Matilda Elsdon 

  
Golden Quill 

  Early Years - Hunter Coleman 
Year 1/2 - Matilda Blyth 
Year 3/4 - Oliver Calvert 
Year 5/6 - Cara Bearby 

  
St. Peter’s Key 

  Early Years - Layton Stokes 
Year 1/2 - Oliver Scott 
Year 3/4 - Isla Watson 
Year 5/6 - Grace Gill 

 
Maths Award 

Early Years - Tommy Wharton 
Year 1/2 - Eleanor Theodosiou 

Year 3/4 - Izabel Walsh 
Year 5/6 - George Wearmouth 

Award Winners This Week 

Can we please remind parents/carers to refrain from  
bringing dogs onto the school yard due to potential health 
and safety risks. We appreciate your support in this matter. 


